
 
 
 

Rules Committee Meeting  
Monday, May 21, 2007 

(Postponed to Friday, June 1, 2007) 
Attorneys’ Conference Room 

10:00 a.m. 
 

Revised Supplemental Agenda 
 
 
10-10.  Letter from Attorney Richard L. Tenenbaum, on behalf of the Bridgeport Office of 

Connecticut Legal Services, Inc., commenting on the proposed revision to Practice Book 
Section 17-53 concerning summary process executions. 

 
10-11. Letter from Frederick J. Krabs, President, Association of Corporate Counsel, concerning 

the proposed revisions to Rule 5.5 of the Rules of Professional Conduct and proposed 
new Section 2-15A concerning authorized house counsel.   

 
10-12. Letter from Attorney Carla R. Walworth concerning the proposed revisions to Rule 5.5 of 

the Rules of Professional Conduct and proposed new Section 2-15A concerning 
authorized house counsel. 

 
10-13. Letter from Attorney Kevin R. Hennessy, on behalf of the Connecticut Business and 

Industry Association, concerning the proposed revisions to Rule 5.5 of the Rules of 
Professional Conduct. 

 
10-14. Letter from the Federal Trade Commission’s Office of Policy Planning, Bureau of 

Competition, and Bureau of Economics, with regard to proposed new Section 2-44A 
concerning the definition of the practice of law. 

 
10-15. Letter from Attorneys Lewis S. Lerman and Cesar Noble, on behalf of the Connecticut 

Defense Lawyers Association, concerning the proposed revisions to Rules 1.2 and 1.8 of 
the Rules of Professional Conduct. 

 
10-16. Letter from Attorney Raphael L. Podolsky commenting on the proposed revisions to 

Practice Book Section 17-53 concerning summary process executions. 
 
 


